
Mark Cousins (Head – Transit Enforcement) provided a PowerPoint Presentation on this item. 
 

 

 

  

The Board received the presentation for information and adopted the recommendation in the 
staff report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the update on the Transit Fare Inspection Pilot Program progress report. 


